
 

 
 

 

Dear students,   

the following amendments have been made to the Syllabus (latest update  

April, 4):  

 

 Missing instructors – Lisa Bankowski and Uwe Ruß from the courses 30212 

and 30220 have been added.  

 The seminar Stereotypen- und Vorurteilsforschung: Klassische Theorien und 

empirische Umsetzung (Bankowski) has a new description.  

 The registration mode to the seminar Introduction to Data Analysis with 

STATA (Ruß) has changed. 

 The seminar Introduction to Data Analysis with STATA (Ruß) also starts a 

week later, i.e. on May, 12 and lasts till June, 3.  

 

If you discover a mistake in either version of the Syllabus (PDF-File and eVV) or 

an inconsistency between the two, please write an e-mail to Marta Kozłowska 

(marta.kozlowska@fu-berlin.de).  

The whole teaching staff of our Master’s program is looking forward to the new 

semester, and we hope that you will enjoy it as much as we will.  

 

Yours,  

Christian von Scheve 

(Program Coordinator) 


